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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

 OF A DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT 
FOR THE GENERAL PLAN UPDATE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Brentwood has prepared a Draft 

Environmental Impact Report (Draft EIR) for the General Plan Update.  The Draft EIR 
provides an analysis of the potential environmental impacts associated with 
implementation of the Draft General Plan.  Members of the public and other interested 
agencies and individuals are invited to provide comments on the Draft General Plan and 
Draft EIR. 

 
The Draft EIR has been prepared pursuant to the California Environmental 

Quality Act in order to assess potential environmental impacts.  The Draft General Plan 
and Draft EIR are available for public review and comment for 45 days, beginning on 
April 8, 2014.  The deadline for submission of written comments ends on May 23, 2014 
at 5:00 p.m. 
  
 Copies of the Draft General Plan and Draft EIR are available at City Hall (150 
City Park Way), the Brentwood Community Center (35 Oak Street), the Brentwood 
Senior Activity Center (193 Griffith Lane), and the Brentwood Library (104 Oak Street).  
Online versions of the documents can be found by accessing the General Plan Update 
website at www.brentwood.generalplan.org.  All comments should be mailed to Planning 
Manager Erik Nolthenius in the Community Development Department, located at 150 
City Park Way, or e-mailed to enolthenius@brentwoodca.gov.  Any questions should be 
directed to Taira Ordaz in the Community Development Department, at (925) 516-5132 
or tordaz@brentwoodca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 


